FORT CHERRY ELEMENTARY CENTER

October 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Please be advised that Halloween celebrations will be on Thursday, October 31, 2024. In accordance with school guidelines, students must wear respectable costumes for school day activities. Students are prohibited from having any costume or accessory that in any way represents a weapon, violence, blood or acts of destruction. Any student possessing items of this nature will be required to change and will be disciplined accordingly.

All students (K-6) will bring their Halloween costumes to school. Students will dress at school during appropriate times. All makeup must be applied at home.

PTO WILL BE PROVIDING ALL SNACKS/TREATS. PLEASE DO NOT SEND ANYTHING IN WITH YOUR CHILD, EDIBLE OR NON-EDIBLE.

We appreciate your assistance. Have a spook-tacular Halloween!

Sincerely,

Mr. Mayer

Elementary Principal

To Parents/Guardians...

Do not send any medications to school with your child.

This includes all prescribed medication, inhalers and over the counter medication.

Parents must bring all medication to the school nurse.



JUST A REMINDER TO ALL PARENTS/GUARDIANS:

There is to be <u>NO STUDENTS</u> dropped off before 8:45 a.m. We do not have the staff to monitor students before that time.

This is for the safety of all children.

Donkey Basketball Game



PROCEEDS BENEFITING THE CLASS OF 2025



Nov. 27th

7:00 PM

FCHS Gym



Tickets will be on sale in the high school lobby for \$8 during the week of 11/19/24 - 11/26/24. Tickets are \$10 at the gate.



THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE

Our School is having a Thanksgiving Food Drive for The FC Helping Hands Program. We will be counting to see which class brings in the most items. Winning class will receive a treat!

- Canned Yams
- Canned Vegetables
- Canned Fruit
- Boxed Stuffing
- Instant Potatoes
- Bread Crumbs
- Boxed Biscuit Mix
- · Canned Soup
- · Boxed Macaroni

- Canned Gravy
- Canned Cranberry Sauce
- Canned Ham/Meat
- Boxed Muffin Mix
- Graham Cracker Pie Crust
- Canned Pie Filling
- Powdered Milk
- Fruit Juice
- Spices

Goods will be counted on November 8th!





BOYS - GRADES 3-6 DEADLINE IS NOV.15TH

FORTCHERRYYOUTHBASKETBALL.COM

EMAIL: FORTCHERRYYOUTHBASKETBALL@GMAIL.COM



FIND US ON () FACEBOOK.COM/FORTCHERRYYOUTHBASKETBALL